
From: ms.emilyjpratt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Emily Pratt
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:22:56 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

It is ridiculous to think we can find success or even maintain with the lack of funding. Why do we have beg for
providing this?

Sincerely,
Emily Pratt
4067 NE 11th Ave  Portland, OR 97212-1263
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